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This week in History 

 

4th Grade– Chapter 13– 
The Southeast.  Test 
will be on Monday, May 
13th.  Next chapter will 
be the Midwest. There 
will be no test on this 
chapter. 

Texas History– Lap book 
over Texas.  Students 
will need scissors, glue, 
and colored pencils. 

 
 

5th Grade– Chapter 14– 
The Second World War. 
Test will be on Friday, 
May 17th  

 

 

6th Grade– Chapter 14– 
The Middle Ages in Eu-
rope. Test will be on 
Tuesday, May 14th. 
Next Chapter will be on 
A Kingdom Shore to 
Shore. There will be no 
test on this chapter. 

 

 

7th Grade–  Chapter  
27– The Arts and Cul-
ture of Texas. We will 
have an open book test 
on this chapter on 
Thursday, May 16th. 

 

8th Grade– Chapter 23
-World War II.  We 
will have a test on Fri-
day, May 17th.  

Blessed to be a Falcon 

Dates 

Important  

 

 

 

2019-2020 Registration 
is open 

 

May 17th – 4th grade 
field trip  

 

May 23rd– Pirates Bay– 
Students must have a G 
in conduct to attend. 

 

May 24th– Last day of 
school 

May 13th-17th 


